
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
HOME AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4938
ANSWERED ON:23.12.2014
PROTECTIVE GARMENTS FOR POLICE FORCES
Reddy Shri Konda Vishweshwar

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received complaints with regard to non-availability of standardised bullet proof jackets and protective
garments for the police forces in the country; 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the reasons therefor; and 

(c) the corrective steps taken by the Government to provide standardised bullet proof and light weighted jackets and protective
garments to the police forces?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRI HARIBHAI PARATHIBHAI CHAUDHARY) 

(a): No, Madam. 

(b) & (c): Does not arise.
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